
OSSIPEE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

JANUARY 8, 2014 

 

Chairman Ron Adams opened the meeting at 7:00 PM at the Freight House.  

 

Members Present: Jean Hansen, Ron Adams, Charlotte Fitzpatrick, Ralph Buchanan and Bob Pratt 

 

Jean Hansen made a motion to approve the minutes of the December 11, 2013 meeting. Bob Pratt 

seconded the motion and everyone voted in favor.  

 

The financial report for December was discussed. Ralph Buchanan made a motion to pay $275 dues 

to the NH Association of Conservation Commissions. Jean Hansen seconded the motion and it 

carried. Ralph Buchanan made a motion to donate $100 to SPNHF. Bob Pratt seconded the 

motion and it carried.  

 

Applications 

A. Intents to Cut 

 Charles White – 163A Dorrs Corner Rd – 227/22 – 25 0f 27 acres 

 Robert Smith – no intent to cut 

B. State Notices 

Routine Roadway Maintenance Notification on Browns Ridge Road 

Old Business 

Amy Smagula e-mailed congratulations for obtaining up to $6114 DES grant for 

Herbicide Treatment 

 

New Business 

 A copy of the Sumner Brook Baseline material has been received. 

 Jean Hansen will take another photo of the scenic view with her wide angle lens. 

Ron will work on the Conservation Commission section of the Town Report due January 

17
th

. 

 

Jean Hansen made a motion to adjourn at 7:35. Charlotte seconded the motion and it carried. 

  The next meeting is February 12, 2014 

 

Pat Jones, Secretary 

 


